
 

 

Public Notice 

Town of Niagara  

Marinette County 

 

The Town of Niagara Planning Commission will hold a Public hearing at the 

Niagara Town Hall (W6889 US Hwy 8) on Tuesday, March 16 at 5:00 p.m., 2021 

for the following purposes:  

1. Update numerous changes to the Zoning Ordinance, propose a cell Tower 

ordinance, and approve associated maps. 

2. Consider a Conditional Use permit for Doug and Sharon Stone to change from 

R2 to B1 District, and for a winery Boutique all located on Parcel 020-00997.005 

(W6014 Chapman Rd.)  

A Complete list of agenda items may be seen on the Town website 

(www.townofniagarawi.com) and is posted at the Town Hall main entrance. 

 

 

http://www.townofniagarawi.com/

